
 

 
 
 

 
 

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE REPORT 
Bylaw 19410 - Closure of Vehicular Access to Titled Parcels for Valley Line West  

Recommendation of the Committee 

1. That Schedule A4 to Bylaw 19410, be deleted. 

2. That Bylaw 19410 be given the appropriate readings. 

History 

At the October 1, 2020, Executive Committee meeting, the October 1, 2020, Integrated 
Infrastructure Services report CR_8466 was considered and the Committee heard from P. Smith; 
T. Nguyen; and S. Malaeb, 692007 Alta Ltd., Operating as Queen Donair.  The following motion 
was passed: 

That Administration consider options regarding access to the following parcel: 

● Schedule A4  
and return to Committee with recommendations. 

Attachment 

October 1, 2020, Integrated Infrastructure Services report CR_8466 
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